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CLUB SERVICE 

4-Way Test— March
TBD

March Greeters-
Lee Boylston & William Price

Guest-			
Em de Graff		  SAHS
Jason Garrison	 Aiken High 
Colin O’Briant		 USCA-Student
Colin Demerest	 Aiken Standard
Michael Moore	 Dan Zaloudek
Beverly Willis		 Mike Willis
Phillip Bonnett	 visiting Rotarian, VA

 Margarita Make-Ups 
The Willcox

5:15 pm - 6:15pm
Last Wednesday of  each month 

2018-2019
3/27, 4/24, 5/29, 6/26
Remember to turn-in your Make-up 

to the Sergeant-at-ArmsYou don’t need a make-up!!
 Just come spend time with fellow Rotarians

Our guest speaker at the last 
meeting was Vahid Majidi, the 
Director of the Savannah River 
National Laboratory.  Mr. Majidi of 
the future growth coming to this 
area and it is most contributed 
to the lab. The lab can expect up 
to a 15% growth. Majidi stated 
that the lab is hiring. With the 
closing of the MOX facility, they 
have been able to hire some of 
those employees. Also, with the 
large number people retiring each 
month, they will continue to hire. 
That is related to pit production 
and cyber security. Mijidi spoke 

about the lab’s mission, but put 
much emphasis on the lab’s 
purpose and that is service to 
our nation, county, state and 
at the local level. We learned 
that much of what is developed 
at the SRNL is applied at labs 
nation wide. Some of the other 
projects that are still in the early 
phases is manufacturing energy 
through solar. Most importantly 
and one of items discussed that 
he seemed most proud of, is the 
lab’s safety record. Mr. Majidi 
emphasized how important it is 
to the organization to keep the 
employees sage SRNL is one of 
the safest national labs. There are 
17 national labs in the nation. He 
says one of the biggest challenges 
is keeping adversaries from 
gaining access to the lab and the 
information contained inside. 

Saturday,  March 16, 9am 
at the Aiken County 

 Government Center at 1930 
University Parkway. Contact 

Rick McLeod for details.

SCHOLARSHIP FUNDRAIS-
ER We will continue to hold  
a weekly 50/50 drawing to 
benefit the scholarship pro-
gram. It’s for a good cause 

and you might just take 
home some cash!



PROGRAM TODAY 

Dr. Neal Weintraub,
Cardiologist 

Augusta  University Medical Center
FUTURE PROGRAMS 
March Theme	
Water and Sanitation 
3/11 	 Young Life	
3/18	 Forest Mahan,  Aiken Tech
3/25	 Bryan Riley , Interact at AHS	
	

BIRTHDAYS
Mallory Holley	06 March
Bob Hibbard	 07 March

CLUB ANNIVERSARIES

Geoff Magrath			  03/05/07	
Russ Richardson	 03/05/07	
Linda Strojan			   03/06/17	
Andrea Thomas		 03/06/17	

Isaac W Lewis

Classification: 
Hotelier

Date of  Induction: 07/02/2018

Joe E. Lewis

Classification: 
Banking-Commercial

Date of  Induction: 10/25/2004

Sign up to be part of the
Aiken Rotary Team

for the
American Heart Association

Heart Walk. March 9th @ 8:00 am

If you cannot participate, please 
consider donating to the cause. 
Our Team Goal is $2000. Below 
is the link to Join The Team and/
or donate. Please support future 

research to prevent Heart Disease.  
http://www2.heart.org/goto/Rotary-

ClubofAiken

Blessing Box installation at USCA

Rotary Scholarship application is 
available on the Rotary website


